
 
Coast Unified School District 

Chapter 492 
            November 13, 2017 
 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:05 p.m. 
 
Present at meeting:  Patti Stroh, Joey Davis, David Bidwell, Bonnie Duston,  
Rafael Soto, Lori Nunez, Doug Davis, Gustavo Mora, Daniel Enriquez, Danny Siegele,  
 
Treasurer Report:  Lori Nunez reported current balance is:  $1,577.64. 
 
Motion to approve minutes of October 16, 2017 was passed. (Davis/Bidwell). 
 
Donation from Jim Hurley(retired teacher) of $500 for our Senior Scholarship Fund was acknowledged.  It was 
brought to our attention that our Unit did not include a 2017 graduating senior of a CGS Classified employee 
(Leslie Roper) last June, when we awarded senior scholarship money.   
It was discussed that we can bring up this oversight sometime in next spring when scholarships names are 
presented. 
 
Patti presented sunshine items in preparation for this year’s negotiations with the District.   
Salary increase,  salary schedule addition,  Health and Benefits, vacation accrual, and upgrade for grounds and 
maintenance positions. 
 
Patti explained contract issues are still pending with District Superintendent and Board regarding the Van 
Driver MOU, which should have been signed by the Superintendent in September.  These issues have now been 
turned over to our CSEA Labor Representative to address since there is legal and breach of contract issues 
involved.  
 
Members discussed planning our annual Christmas potluck and White Elephant Gift Exchange for December. 
Since we have a small number of classified attending monthly meetings, it was decided to survey our classified 
to see if there was enough employees interested to go ahead with the potluck/gift exchange. 
Bonnie Duston will send emails out and ask for response by December 4. 
 
Next chapter meeting (with or without Potluck)  is scheduled for December 11, 2017 
 
 
 
Submitted, 
 
Bonnie Duston , Secretary  __________________  Patti Stroh, President _____________________ 


